
Town of Langdon 

Invitation to Bid 

Cemetery Mowing and Grounds Maintenance 

The Town of Langdon is soliciting bids from qualified contractors for 

mowing and grounds maintenance of all town of Langdon’s cemetery 

sites.  Sealed bids will be received at the town’s offices at 122 Route 

12A, Langdon, NH 03602 no later than May 2, 2022 at 3:00pm. 

Bids will be in a sealed envelope clearly marked BID: CEMETERY 

MOWING 

A copy of the contractors Liability and Worker’s Compensation 

Insurance will be submitted by the successful bidder before work will 

commence. 

Work to include mowing, weed trimming, plus spring and fall cleanup.  

Contractor will submit a cost per hour for any extra required labor on 

an hourly basis with the bid documents.  The number of times the 

cemeteries will be mowed will be determined by the Cemetery Trustees 

on an at needed basis.  They anticipate 15-25 times for the 2022 

season. 

The cemeteries will be mowed for the Memorial Day and Veterans Day 

weeks.  The trustees reserve the right to refuse any or all bids that are 

not in the best interest of the Town of Langdon. 

Contact the Cemetery Trustees for more information. 

Doug Beach:   603-852-2674 

Ron Batchelder: 603-252-0350 

 


